
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

April 16, 2024 
 
BULLETIN #1472 
 
Re:  No Changes to the Export List 
 
California Insurance Commissioner Ricardo Lara issued Bulletin 2024-1 today, 
announcing that he has decided, following last year’s Export List hearing on September 
13, 2023, to make no changes to the Export List. 

Per the commissioner’s bulletin, the contact person on this matter is Libio Latimer, 
Assistant Chief Counsel, who can be reached at libio.latimer@insurance.ca.gov or (415) 
538-4420. 

To view the full CDI bulletin, please click here. 

https://www.insurance.ca.gov/0250-insurers/0300-insurers/0200-bulletins/bulletin-notices-commiss-opinion/upload/Bulletin-2024-1-Export-List.pdf

